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Women & Power Mary Beard 2017-11-02 An updated edition
of the Sunday Times Bestseller Britain's best-known
classicist Mary Beard, is also a committed and vocal
feminist. With wry wit, she revisits the gender agenda
and shows how history has treated powerful women. Her
examples range from the classical world to the modern
day, from Medusa and Athena to Theresa May and Hillary
Clinton. Beard explores the cultural underpinnings of
misogyny, considering the public voice of women, our
cultural assumptions about women's relationship with
power, and how powerful women resist being packaged into
a male template. A year on since the advent of #metoo,
Beard looks at how the discussions have moved on during
this time, and how that intersects with issues of rape
and consent, and the stories men tell themselves to
support their actions. In trademark Beardian style,
using examples ancient and modern, Beard argues, 'it's
time for change - and now!' From the author of
international bestseller SPQR: A History of Ancient
Rome.
Translating Cuba Robert S. Lesman 2021-07-13 Cuban
culture has long been available to English speakers via
translation. This study examines the complex ways in
which English renderings of Cuban texts from various
domains—poetry, science fiction, political and military
writing, music, film—have represented, reshaped, or
amended original texts. Taking in a broad corpus, it
becomes clear that the mental image an Anglophone
audience has formed of Cuban culture since 1959 depends
heavily on the decisions of translators. At times, a
clear ideological agenda drives moves like strengthening
the denunciatory tone of a song or excising passages
from a political text. At other moments, translators’
indifference to the importance of certain facets of a
work, such as a film’s onscreen text or the lyrics sung
on a musical performance, impoverishes the English
speaker’s experience of the rich weave of selfexpression in the original Spanish. In addition to the
dynamics at work in the choices translators make at the
level of the text itself, this study attends to how
paratexts like prefaces, footnotes, liner notes, and
promotional copy shape the audience’s experience of the
text.
Reengineering the Corporation Michael Hammer 2009-10-13
The most successful business book of the last decade,
Reengineering the Corporation is the pioneering work on
the most important topic in business today: achieving
dramatic performance improvements. This book leads
readers through the radical redesign of a company's
processes, organization, and culture to achieve a
quantum leap in performance. Michael Hammer and James
Champy have updated and revised their milestone work for
the New Economy they helped to create -- promising to
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help corporations save hundreds of millions of dollars
more, raise their customer satisfaction still higher,
and grow ever more nimble in the years to come.
To Err Is Human Institute of Medicine 2000-03-01 Experts
estimate that as many as 98,000 people die in any given
year from medical errors that occur in hospitals. That's
more than die from motor vehicle accidents, breast
cancer, or AIDS--three causes that receive far more
public attention. Indeed, more people die annually from
medication errors than from workplace injuries. Add the
financial cost to the human tragedy, and medical error
easily rises to the top ranks of urgent, widespread
public problems. To Err Is Human breaks the silence that
has surrounded medical errors and their consequence--but
not by pointing fingers at caring health care
professionals who make honest mistakes. After all, to
err is human. Instead, this book sets forth a national
agenda--with state and local implications--for reducing
medical errors and improving patient safety through the
design of a safer health system. This volume reveals the
often startling statistics of medical error and the
disparity between the incidence of error and public
perception of it, given many patients' expectations that
the medical profession always performs perfectly. A
careful examination is made of how the surrounding
forces of legislation, regulation, and market activity
influence the quality of care provided by health care
organizations and then looks at their handling of
medical mistakes. Using a detailed case study, the book
reviews the current understanding of why these mistakes
happen. A key theme is that legitimate liability
concerns discourage reporting of errors--which begs the
question, "How can we learn from our mistakes?"
Balancing regulatory versus market-based initiatives and
public versus private efforts, the Institute of Medicine
presents wide-ranging recommendations for improving
patient safety, in the areas of leadership, improved
data collection and analysis, and development of
effective systems at the level of direct patient care.
To Err Is Human asserts that the problem is not bad
people in health care--it is that good people are
working in bad systems that need to be made safer.
Comprehensive and straightforward, this book offers a
clear prescription for raising the level of patient
safety in American health care. It also explains how
patients themselves can influence the quality of care
that they receive once they check into the hospital.
This book will be vitally important to federal, state,
and local health policy makers and regulators, health
professional licensing officials, hospital
administrators, medical educators and students, health
caregivers, health journalists, patient advocates--as
well as patients themselves. First in a series of
publications from the Quality of Health Care in America,
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a project initiated by the Institute of Medicine
Manifesto Ernesto Che Guevara 2015-04-10 “If you are
curious and open to the life around you, if you are
troubled as to why, how and by whom political power is
held and used, if you sense there must be good
intellectual reasons for your unease, if your curiosity
and openness drive you toward wishing to act with
others, to ‘do something,’ you already have much in
common with the writers of the three essays in this
book.” — Adrienne Rich With a preface by Adrienne Rich,
Manifesto presents the radical vision of four famous
young rebels: Marx and Engels’ Communist Manifesto, Rosa
Luxemburg’s Reform or Revolution and Che Guevara’s
Socialism and Humanity.
International Relations and Non-Western Thought Robbie
Shilliam 2010-09-13 International Relations, as a
discipline, tends to focus upon European and Western
canons of modern social and political thought.
Alternatively, this book explores the global imperial
and colonial context within which knowledge of modernity
has been developed. The chapters sketch out the
historical depth and contemporary significance of nonWestern thought on modernity, as well as the rich
diversity of its individuals, groups, movements and
traditions. The contributors theoretically and
substantively engage with non-Western thought in ways
that refuse to render it exotic to, superfluous to or
derivative of the orthodox Western canon of social and
political thought. Taken as a whole, the book provides
deep insights into the contested nature of a global
modernity shaped so fundamentally by Western colonialism
and imperialism. Now, as ever, these insights are
desperately needed for a discipline that is so closely
implicated in Western foreign policy making and yet
retains such a myopic horizon of inquiry. This work
provides a significant contribution to the field and
will be of great interest to all scholars of politics,
political theory and international relations theory.
An Atheist Manifesto Joseph Lewis 2021-04-25 "An Atheist
Manifesto" by Joseph Lewis. Published by Good Press.
Good Press publishes a wide range of titles that
encompasses every genre. From well-known classics &
literary fiction and non-fiction to forgotten−or yet
undiscovered gems−of world literature, we issue the
books that need to be read. Each Good Press edition has
been meticulously edited and formatted to boost
readability for all e-readers and devices. Our goal is
to produce eBooks that are user-friendly and accessible
to everyone in a high-quality digital format.
The Communist Manifesto Karl Marx 2021-02-19 DISCOVER
THE WORK THAT LAUNCHED REVOLUTIONS AROUND THE WORLD
Although it was published in 1848, The Communist
Manifesto is as controversial and provocative as ever.
Its stirring and poetic language helped spread Marx and
Engels' socialist message far and wide, unleashing a
century of political revolution. In an age of great
inequality, the Manifesto's message of an exploited and
suffering working class that must rise up and claim the
means of production and wealth continues to resonate.
This deluxe edition features an insightful introduction
from Tom Butler-Bowdon which explains how the text came
to be written, and why it remains popular.
The Life and Teaching of Karl Marx Max Beer 1921
The Far Right Today Cas Mudde 2019-10-25 The far right
is back with a vengeance. After several decades at the
political margins, far-right politics has again taken
center stage. Three of the world’s largest democracies –
Brazil, India, and the United States – now have a
radical right leader, while far-right parties continue
to increase their profile and support within Europe. In
this timely book, leading global expert on political
extremism Cas Mudde provides a concise overview of the
fourth wave of postwar far-right politics, exploring its
history, ideology, organization, causes, and
consequences, as well as the responses available to
manifesto-three-classic-essays-on-how-to-change-the-world-che-guevara

civil society, party, and state actors to challenge its
ideas and influence. What defines this current far-right
renaissance, Mudde argues, is its mainstreaming and
normalization within the contemporary political
landscape. Challenging orthodox thinking on the
relationship between conventional and far-right
politics, Mudde offers a complex and insightful picture
of one of the key political challenges of our time.
A Human Eye: Essays on Art in Society, 1997-2008
Adrienne Rich 2010-06-21 “Adrienne Rich is the Blake of
American letters.”—Nadine Gordimer Across more than
three decades Adrienne Rich’s essays have been praised
for their lucidity, courage, and range of concerns. In A
Human Eye, Rich examines a diverse selection of writings
and their place in past and present social disorders and
transformations. Beyond literary theories, she explores
from many angles how the arts of language have acted on
and been shaped by their creators’ worlds.
Manifesto Mary Ann Caws 2001 The first anthology of its
kind, Manifesto features over two hundred artistic and
cultural manifestos from a wide range of countries. The
manifesto, a public statement that sets forth the tenets
of a forthcoming, existing, or potential movement or
"ism"-or that plays on the idea of one-became in various
modernisms a crucial and forceful vehicle for artists,
writers, and other intellectuals to express their ideas
about the direction of aesthetics and society.Included
in this collection are texts ranging from Kurt
Schwitters's Cow Manifesto to those written in the name
of well-known movements-imagism, cubism, surrealism,
symbolism, vorticism, projectivism-and less well-known
ones-lettrism, acmeism, concretism, rayonism. Also
covered are expressionist, Dada, and futurist movements
from French, Italian, Russian, Spanish, and Latin
American perspectives, as well as local movements, such
as Brazilian hallucinism.Influential, startling,
unsettling, amusing, and continually engaging, these
modernist manifestos give voice to a fascinating array
of ideas and opinions that will prove invaluable to
scholars and students of nineteenth and twentiethcentury art, literature, and culture.Mary Ann Caws is
Distinguished Professor of English, French, and
Comparative Literature at the Graduate School of the
City University of New York. She is the author, editor,
or translator of over forty books, including The
Surrealist Look: An Erotics of Encounter and The
Surrealist Painters and Poets.
The Oxford Handbook of Global Modernisms Mark Wollaeger
2010-12-02 The Oxford Handbook of Global Modernisms
expands the scope of modernism beyond its traditional
focus to explore the contributions of artists from
regions like Spain, the Balkans, China, Japan, India,
Vietnam, and Nigeria. Together, these essays offer the
most comprehensive worldwide examination of modernist
studies available. Topics covered include: Richard
Wright and photographic modernism; poetry of the
Caribbean; Chinese modernism and Lu Xun's Ah Q-The Real
Story; Ben Okri and magical realism; aesthetic autonomy
in Paris, Italy, Russia; Cuba's avant-gardes; geography
of Hebrew and Yiddish modernism in Europe; Japanese
modernism in works by Kitagawa Fuyuhiko and Yokomitsu
Riichi; and South African cinema.
The Routledge Handbook of Language and Science David R.
Gruber 2019-11-28 The Routledge Handbook of Language and
Science provides a state-of-the-art volume on the
language of scientific processes and communications.
This book offers comprehensive coverage of sociocultural approaches to science, as well as analysing new
theoretical developments and incorporating discussions
about future directions within the field. Featuring
original contributions from an international range of
renowned scholars, as well as academics at the forefront
of innovative research, this handbook: identifies common
objects of inquiry across the areas of rhetoric,
sociolinguistics, communication studies, science and
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technology studies, and public understanding of science;
covers the four key themes of power, pedagogy, public
engagement, and materiality in relation to the study of
scientific language and its development; uses
qualitative and quantitative approaches to demonstrate
how humanities and social science scholars can go about
studying science; details the meaning and purpose of
socio-cultural approaches to science, including the
impact of new media technologies; analyses the history
of the field and how it positions itself in relation to
other areas of study. Ushering the study of language and
science toward a more interdisciplinary, diverse,
communal and ecological future, The Routledge Handbook
of Language and Science is an essential reference for
anyone with an interest in this area.
SCUM Manifesto Valerie Solanas 2016-04-05 Classic
radical feminist statement from the woman who shot Andy
Warhol “Life in this society being, at best, an utter
bore and no aspect of society being at all relevant to
women, there remains to civic-minded, responsible,
thrill-seeking females only to overthrow the government,
eliminate the money system, institute complete
automation and destroy the male sex.” Outrageous and
violent, SCUM Manifesto was widely lambasted when it
first appeared in 1968. Valerie Solanas, the woman who
shot Andy Warhol, self-published the book just before
she became a notorious household name and was confined
to a mental institution. But for all its vitriol, it is
impossible to dismiss as the mere rantings of a lesbian
lunatic. In fact, the work has proved prescient, not
only as a radical feminist analysis light years ahead of
its time—predicting artificial insemination, ATMs, a
feminist uprising against underrepresentation in the
arts—but also as a stunning testament to the rage of an
abused and destitute woman. In this edition, philosopher
Avital Ronell’s introduction reconsiders the evocative
exuberance of this infamous text.
The Communist Manifesto and Minutes of the Communist
International Karl Marx 2019-12-12
Tania Ulises Estrada 2005 Tania recovers the history of
the extraordinary woman who fought and died alongside
Che Guevara in Bolivia.
Karl Marx Karl Marx 2000 This edition of McLellan's
comprehensive selection of Marx's writings includes
carefully selected extracts from the whole range of
Marx's most important pieces alongside a fully revised
and updated bibliography and editorial commentary on
each document. New editorial introductions to each
section of the book provide the reader with the
background and context of Marx's writing in each period.
Essential reading for anyone wishing for a detailed
overview of Marx'spolitical philosophy.
Dear Ijeawele, or A Feminist Manifesto in Fifteen
Suggestions Chimamanda Ngozi Adichie 2017-03-07 NATIONAL
BESTSELLER • The award-winning author of We Should All
Be Feminists and Americanah gives us this powerful
statement about feminism today—written as a letter to a
friend. A few years ago, Chimamanda Ngozi Adichie
received a letter from a childhood friend, a new mother
who wanted to know how to raise her baby girl to be a
feminist. Dear Ijeawele is Adichie’s letter of response:
fifteen invaluable suggestions—direct, wryly funny, and
perceptive—for how to empower a daughter to become a
strong, independent woman. Filled with compassionate
guidance and advice, it gets right to the heart of
sexual politics in the twenty-first century, and starts
a new and urgently needed conversation about what it
really means to be a woman today. A Skimm Reads Pick ●
An NPR Best Book of the Year
Wars of the 21st Century Ignacio Ramonet 2004 Recognized
as "Europe's Noam Chomsky," Ignacio Ramonet looks at how
the worldhas changed since 9/11.
Quotations from Chairman Mao Tsetung Zedong Mao 1990
Statebuilding Timothy Sisk 2014-01-21 After civil wars
end, what can sustain peace in the long-term? In
manifesto-three-classic-essays-on-how-to-change-the-world-che-guevara

particular, how can outsiders facilitate durable
conflict-managing institutions through statebuilding - a
process that historically has been the outcome of bloody
struggles to establish the state's authority over
warlords, traditional authorities, and lawless
territories? In this book, Timothy Sisk explores
international efforts to help the world’s most fragile
post-civil war countries today build viable states that
can provide for security and deliver the basic services
essential for development. Tracing the historical roots
of statebuilding to the present day, he demonstrates how
the United Nations, leading powers, and well-meaning
donors have engaged in statebuilding as a strategic
approach to peacebuilding after war. Their efforts are
informed by three key objectives: to enhance security by
preventing war recurrence and fostering community and
human security; to promote development through state
provision of essential services such as water,
sanitation, and education; to enhance human rights and
democracy, reflecting the liberal international order
that reaffirms the principles of democracy and human
rights, . Improving governance, alongside the state's
ability to integrate social differences and manage
conflicts over resources, identity, and national
priorities, is essential for long-term peace. Whether
the global statebuilding enterprise can succeed in
creating a world of peaceful, well-governed,
development-focused states is unclear. But the book
concludes with a road map toward a better global regime
to enable peacebuilding and development-oriented
statebuilding into the 21st century.
The Communist Manifesto Karl Marx 2020-12-17 "The
Communist Manifesto" is an 1848 political document by
German philosophers Karl Marx and Friedrich Engels.
Commissioned by the Communist League and originally
published in London just as the Revolutions of 1848
began to erupt, it was later recognized as one of the
world's most influential political documents. It
presents an analytical approach to the class struggle
(historical and then-present) and the conflicts of
capitalism and the capitalist mode of production, rather
than a prediction of communism's potential future forms.
"Manifesto of the Communist Party" summarizes Marx and
Engels' theories concerning the nature of society and
politics and briefly features their ideas for how the
capitalist society of the time would eventually be
replaced by socialism. In its last paragraph, the
authors call for a "forcible overthrow of all existing
social conditions", which served as a call for communist
revolutions around the world.
Manifesto Rosa Luxemburg 2023-03-28 The three texts this
book, all written in vastly different eras —The
Communist Manifesto (1848) by Marx and Engels, Reform or
Revolution (1899) by Rosa Luxemburg and Socialism and
Man in Cuba (1965) by Ernesto Che Guevara—illuminate
socialist ideas of the 19th and 20th centuries. For a
new generation of activists, these are classic
revolutionary writings by four famous rebels, including
The Communist Manifesto by Karl Marx and Friedrich
Engels; Reform or Revolution by Rosa Luxemburg; and Che
Guevara’s Socialism and Man in Cuba. Includes an
introduction by Cuban Marxist intellectual Armando Hart
and a preface by US radical poet Adrienne Rich. The
essays in this book, Manifesto, were written by three
relatively young people—Karl Marx when he was 30, Rosa
Luxemburg at 27, Che Guevara at the age of 37. Born into
different historical moments and different generations,
they shared an energy of hope, an engagement with
history, a belief that critical thinking must inform
action, and a passion for the world and its human
possibilities. Here are urgent conversations from the
past that are still being carried on, among new voices,
throughout the world.
The Communist Manifesto and Other Writings Karl Marx
2005 Largely ignored when it was first published in
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1848, Karl Marx and Friedrich Engels's "The Communist
Manifesto" has become one of the most widely read and
discussed social and political testaments ever written.
Its ideas and concepts have not only become part of the
intellectual landscape of Western civilization: They
form the basis for a movement that has, for better or
worse, radically changed the world. The Manifesto argues
that history is a record of class struggle between the
bourgeoisie, or owners, and the proletariat, or workers.
In order to succeed, the bourgeoisie must constantly
build larger cities, promote new products, and secure
cheaper commodities, while eliminating large numbers of
workers in order to increase profits without increasing
production -a scenario that is perhaps even more
prevalent today than in 1848. Calling upon the workers
of the world to unite, the Manifesto announces a plan
for overthrowing the bourgeoisie and empowering the
proletariat. This volume also includes Marx's "The
Eighteenth Brumaire of Louis Bonaparte" (1852), one of
the most brilliant works ever written on the philosophy
of history, and "Theses on Feuerbach" (1845), Marx's
personal notes about new forms of social relations and
education. -- From publisher's description.
Our Revolution Leon Trotsky 1918
Democracy in America (Complete) and Manifesto of the
Communist Party John Stuart Mill Karl Marx and Friedrich
Engels 2016-07-12 Democracy in America(Complete) And
Manifesto of the Communist PartyDe La Démocratie en
Amérique is a classic French text by Alexis de
Tocqueville. Its title translates as On Democracy in
America, but English translations are usually simply
entitled Democracy in America. In the book, Tocqueville
examines the democratic revolution that he believed had
been occurring over the previous seven hundred years.In
1831, Alexis de Tocqueville and Gustave de Beaumont were
sent by the French government to study the American
prison system. In his later letters Tocqueville
indicates that he and Beaumont used their official
business as a pretext to study American society
instead.They arrived in New York City in May of that
year and spent nine months traveling the United States,
studying the prisons, and collecting information on
American society, including its religious, political,
and economic character. The two also briefly visited
Canada, spending a few days in the summer of 1831 in
what was then Lower Canada (modern-day Quebec) and Upper
Canada (modern-day Ontario).After they returned to
France in February 1832, Tocqueville and Beaumont
submitted their report, Du système pénitentiaire aux
États-Unis et de son application en France, in 1833.
When the first edition was published, Beaumont,
sympathetic to social justice, was working on another
book, Marie, ou, L'esclavage aux Etats-Unis (two
volumes, 1835), a social critique and novel describing
the separation of races in a moral society and the
conditions of slaves in the United States. Before
finishing Democracy in America, Tocqueville believed
that Beaumont's study of the United States would prove
more comprehensive and penetrating.The Communist
Manifesto (originally Manifesto of the Communist Party)
Is an 1848 political pamphlet by German philosophers
Karl Marx and Friedrich Engels. Commissioned by the
Communist League and originally published in London (in
German as Manifest der Kommunistischen Partei) just as
the revolutions of 1848 began to erupt, the Manifesto
was later recognised as one of the world's most
influential political manuscripts. It presents an
analytical approach to the class struggle (historical
and then-present) and the problems of capitalism and the
capitalist mode of production, rather than a prediction
of communism's potential future forms.The Communist
Manifesto summarises Marx and Engels' theories about the
nature of society and politics, that in their own words,
"The history of all hitherto existing society is the
history of class struggles". It also briefly features
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their ideas for how the capitalist society of the time
would eventually be replaced by socialism.
State and Revolution Vladimir Ilich Lenin 2021-10-11
2021 Hardcover Reprint of 1932 Edition. Full facsimile
of the original edition, not reproduced with Optical
Recognition Software. "State and Revolution" (1917)
describes the role of the State in society, the
necessity of proletarian revolution, and the theoretic
inadequacies of social democracy in achieving
revolution. It describes the inherent nature of the
State as a tool for class oppression, a creation born of
one social class's desire to control all other social
classes. Whether a dictatorship or a democracy, the
State remains in the control of the ruling class. Even
in a democratic capitalist republic, the ruling class
will never willingly relinquish political power,
maintaining it via various strategies. Hence, according
to this view, communist revolution is the sole remedy
for the abolition of the state.
How to Do Nothing Jenny Odell 2020-12-29 ** A New York
Times Bestseller ** NAMED ONE OF THE BEST BOOKS OF THE
YEAR BY: Time • The New Yorker • NPR • GQ • Elle •
Vulture • Fortune • Boing Boing • The Irish Times • The
New York Public Library • The Brooklyn Public Library "A
complex, smart and ambitious book that at first reads
like a self-help manual, then blossoms into a wideranging political manifesto."—Jonah Engel Bromwich, The
New York Times Book Review One of President Barack
Obama's "Favorite Books of 2019" Porchlight's Personal
Development & Human Behavior Book of the Year In a world
where addictive technology is designed to buy and sell
our attention, and our value is determined by our 24/7
data productivity, it can seem impossible to escape. But
in this inspiring field guide to dropping out of the
attention economy, artist and critic Jenny Odell shows
us how we can still win back our lives. Odell sees our
attention as the most precious—and overdrawn—resource we
have. And we must actively and continuously choose how
we use it. We might not spend it on things that
capitalism has deemed important … but once we can start
paying a new kind of attention, she writes, we can
undertake bolder forms of political action, reimagine
humankind’s role in the environment, and arrive at more
meaningful understandings of happiness and progress. Far
from the simple anti-technology screed, or the back-tonature meditation we read so often, How to do Nothing is
an action plan for thinking outside of capitalist
narratives of efficiency and techno-determinism.
Provocative, timely, and utterly persuasive, this book
will change how you see your place in our world.
Infinite Returns Robert T. Kiyosaki 2022-05-31 We are
called to be architects of the future, not its victims."
- R. BUCKMINSTER FULLER In Infinite Returns, Robert-with Kim and their top-notch team of Advisors--delves
into how the economic and social climate of 2020 has set
the stage for a decade of unprecedented challenges as
well as opportunities. He draws on his study of Bucky
Fuller for vision and guidance as well as noted
economists in comparing and contrasting economic
theories, and looks to the future, the decade ahead,
through the lens of 'cosmic accounting.' Kiyosaki uses
lessons from the past to envision the future and peppers
that vision with doses of today's reality... while never
losing sight of the power of optimism and the
individual's power to affect change--in themselves and
in our world. The book includes chapters from Kim, the
Rich Dad Advisors, and the Rich Dad business team who
offer insights on how to achieve infinite returns: Ken
McElroy, Blair Singer, Garrett Sutton, Andy Tanner, Tom
Wheelwright, Josh and Lisa Lannon, John MacGregor, Mona
Gambetta, and Doctors Radha Gopalan and Nicole
Srednicki.
The Cathedral & the Bazaar Eric S. Raymond 2001-02-01
Open source provides the competitive advantage in the
Internet Age. According to the August Forrester Report,
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56 percent of IT managers interviewed at Global 2,500
companies are already using some type of open source
software in their infrastructure and another 6 percent
will install it in the next two years. This
revolutionary model for collaborative software
development is being embraced and studied by many of the
biggest players in the high-tech industry, from Sun
Microsystems to IBM to Intel.The Cathedral & the Bazaar
is a must for anyone who cares about the future of the
computer industry or the dynamics of the information
economy. Already, billions of dollars have been made and
lost based on the ideas in this book. Its conclusions
will be studied, debated, and implemented for years to
come. According to Bob Young, "This is Eric Raymond's
great contribution to the success of the open source
revolution, to the adoption of Linux-based operating
systems, and to the success of open source users and the
companies that supply them."The interest in open source
software development has grown enormously in the past
year. This revised and expanded paperback edition
includes new material on open source developments in
1999 and 2000. Raymond's clear and effective writing
style accurately describing the benefits of open source
software has been key to its success. With major vendors
creating acceptance for open source within companies,
independent vendors will become the open source story in
2001.
Louise Michel Louise Michel 2004 A legendary rebel woman
who might be called the "Tank Girl" of the nineteenth
century.
Global Justice Ernesto Che Guevara 2015-04-01 Is there
an alternative to the neoliberal globalization that is
ravaging our planet? These classic works by Ernesto Che
Guevara present a revolutionary view of a different
world in which human solidarity and understanding
replace imperialist aggression and exploitation.
Included in this book are: Socialism and Man in Cuba
Message to the Tricontinental: “Create two, three, many
Vietnams” Speech in Algiers at the Afro-Asian solidarity
conference Ernesto Che Guevara was born in Argentina and
traveled through Latin America before joining the Cuban
revolutionary movement that toppled the Batista
dictatorship in 1959. Although best known as a guerrilla
fighter, this book shows Che as a profound thinker with
a radical world view that still strikes a chord with
young rebels in every country today.
The Consequences of Modernity Anthony Giddens 2013-04-25
In this major theoretical statement, the author offers a
new and provocative interpretation of the institutional
transformations associated with modernity. We do not as
yet, he argues, live in a post-modern world. Rather the
distinctive characteristics of our major social
institutions in the closing period of the twentieth
century express the emergence of a period of 'high
modernity,' in which prior trends are radicalised rather
than undermined. A post-modern social universe may
eventually come into being, but this as yet lies 'on the
other side' of the forms of social and cultural
organization which currently dominate world history. In
developing an account of the nature of modernity,
Giddens concentrates upon analyzing the intersections
between trust and risk, and security and danger, in the
modern world. Both the trust mechanisms associated with
modernity and the distinctive 'risk profile' it
produces, he argues, are distinctively different from
those characteristic of pre-modern social orders. This
book build upon the author's previous theoretical
writings, and will be of fundamental interest to anyone
concerned with Gidden's overall project. However, the
work covers issues which the author has not previously
analyzed and extends the scope of his work into areas of
pressing practical concern. This book will be essential
reading for second year undergraduates and above in
sociology, politics, philosophy, and cultural studies.
The Communist Manifesto Dick Cody Heese 2021-06-15
manifesto-three-classic-essays-on-how-to-change-the-world-che-guevara

PLEASE READ: Widely loathed parody author Dick Cody
Heese is responsible for this poorly-conceived spoof of
Marx and Engels' "The Communist Manifesto." Written at
the Hooters in Saugus, Massachusetts, in the span of 45
minutes, "The Communist Manifesto: But Tony Hawk Can
Keep His Stuff" asks the question: What would change
about the Communist Manifesto had Tony Hawk existed
during the time of Marx and Engels? Heese's resounding
conclusion is that the seminal document in political
theory would have included exceptions allowing Tony Hawk
to retain his private property in recognition of his
gnarly skateboarding abilities and personable demeanor.
In an act of parodic historical revisionism, Heese
amends the Manifesto to include several sentence-long
additions to each of its four parts to make this change
on behalf of the original authors. In doing so, he saves
Marx and Engels from becoming a casualty of their time
given their inability to foresee the bodacious shredding
a Californian skateboarder would accomplish nearly a
century after their deaths. Heese has also written
several other barely passable parodies, including "The
Great Gatsby: But Nick has Scoliosis," "Moby-Kevin," and
"Pride and Prejudice: But Mr. Darcy is a Vape God."
The Communist Manifesto (Annotated) - Modern Edition of
the Original Classic Friedrich Engels 2020-11-26 This
edition of Marx and Engels's revolutionary masterpiece
is carefully edited and formatted to provide you with
the best reading experience. We gave the original
content of the book a fresh look and design that matches
the expectations of the modern reader. This edition also
includes: A detailed author's biography (as a final
chapter) that takes you on a journey into the times and
environments that shaped the writer's life. "The history
of all hitherto existing society is the history of class
struggles." The Communist Manifesto is one of the most
important political theories ever formulated. After four
years of collaboration, Marx and Engels produced an
incisive account of their idea of Communism, in which
they envisage a society without classes, private
property or a state, arguing that the exploitation of
industrial workers will eventually lead to a revolution
in which Capitalism is overthrown. This vision provided
the theoretical basis of political systems in Russia,
China, Cuba and Eastern Europe, affecting the lives of
millions. The Communist Manifesto still remains a
landmark text: a work that continues to influence and
provoke debate on capitalism and class. Enjoy!
For a New Liberty: The Libertarian Manifesto Murray
Newton Rothbard 1978
Axel Honneth Christopher Zurn 2015-04-22 With his
insightful and wide-ranging theory of recognition,
AxelHonneth has decisively reshaped the Frankfurt School
tradition ofcritical social theory. Combining insights
from philosophy,sociology, psychology, history,
political economy, and culturalcritique, Honneth’s work
proposes nothing less than anaccount of the moral
infrastructure of human sociality and itsrelation to the
perils and promise of contemporary sociallife. This book
provides an accessible overview of Honneth’s
maincontributions across a variety of fields, assessing
the strengthsand weaknesses of his thought. Christopher
Zurn clearly explainsHonneth’s multi-faceted theory of
recognition and itsrelation to diverse topics:
individual identity, morality, activistmovements,
progress, social pathologies, capitalism,
justice,freedom, and critique. In so doing, he places
Honneth’stheory in a broad intellectual context,
encompassing classic socialtheorists such as Kant,
Hegel, Marx, Freud, Dewey, Adorno andHabermas, as well
as contemporary trends in social theory andpolitical
philosophy. Treating the full range of Honneth’scorpus,
including his major new work on social freedom
anddemocratic ethical life, this book is the most up-todate guideavailable. Axel Honneth will be invaluable to
students and scholarsworking across the humanities and
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social sciences, as well asanyone seeking a clear guide
to the work of one of the mostinfluential theorists
writing today.
Che Fidel Castro 2006 Castro's own description of the
historic political partnership that changed the face of
Cuba and Latin America. He vividly portrays Che - the
man, the revolutionary and the thinker - recounting in
detail his last days with Che in Cuba and giving a frank
assessment of the Bolivian mission.
Sea of Storms Stuart B. Schwartz 2016-07-26 A panoramic
social history of hurricanes in the Caribbean The
diverse cultures of the Caribbean have been shaped as
much by hurricanes as they have by diplomacy, commerce,
or the legacy of colonial rule. In this panoramic work
of social history, Stuart Schwartz examines how
Caribbean societies have responded to the dangers of
hurricanes, and how these destructive storms have
influenced the region's history, from the rise of
plantations, to slavery and its abolition, to
migrations, racial conflict, and war. Taking readers
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from the voyages of Columbus to the devastation of
Hurricane Katrina, Schwartz looks at the ethical,
political, and economic challenges that hurricanes posed
to the Caribbean’s indigenous populations and the
different European peoples who ventured to the New World
to exploit its riches. He describes how the United
States provided the model for responding to
environmental threats when it emerged as a major power
and began to exert its influence over the Caribbean in
the nineteenth century, and how the region’s governments
came to assume greater responsibilities for prevention
and relief, efforts that by the end of the twentieth
century were being questioned by free-market
neoliberals. Schwartz sheds light on catastrophes like
Katrina by framing them within a long and contentious
history of human interaction with the natural world.
Spanning more than five centuries and drawing on
extensive archival research in Europe and the Americas,
Sea of Storms emphasizes the continuing role of race,
social inequality, and economic ideology in the shaping
of our responses to natural disaster.
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